Rotary Club of Vegreville
November 17, 2020 Buzz
Zoom Meeting

Today we had Lana Syms as our guest speaker.  She is the new Executive Director for Valid.  Lana started on October 15 and is enjoying the job.  She moved from Olds on her own – her husband and kids stayed in Olds, so she is adjusting to being on her own again.  Welcome to Vegreville Lana!
Skatepark update – the filming of our promotional video went very well. Andrei was great. Two days of the filming were done in the Wilde & Co. office and the last day was filmed in the curling rink for some action shots.  Renee had lined up a wide variety of people for the video. Thank you so much Renee for dedicating so much time to this.  We all are looking forward to seeing the finished product.
Our skatepark ad is up on the Country 106.5 website.
Lobster Sales – decision was made to postpone until 2021.  Thanks to everyone for your input.  It was a tough call but just not worth the risk of everything being shut down.   A few had talked to those who had purchased for Father’s Day and they would not be purchasing this time around.    If possible, maybe hold for Family Day but for sure for Father’s Day again.  
Received letter for from Wendy Brook Music Festival Association for our annual donation.  Jocelyn H. will get cheque sent.
Christmas Bureau – Rotary are scheduled to help sort toys on Tuesday, December 15 at 7:00pm.  Depot is at the Galleria Mall on the west side of Country 106.5.   The Christmas Bureau needs WARM mitts and gloves (not mini gloves) and larger outerwear.   Rotary are donating $300 to the Christmas Bureau to purchase mitts, gloves and outwear.
Reminders 
Next meeting on Tuesday, December 1 at noon by Zoom
December 15 meeting – in lieu of meeting we are sorting toys at Christmas Bureau
Executive meeting – To be scheduled for next week  
4-way test

Have a great weekend!
